
 

 

 

Mrs Porter, Headteacher 

What a fantastic first week back at school!                    

 

 

 

 Mikei  Nathan     Jack         Ben 

  

Remember, remember! 

The fifth of November, 
 The Gunpowder treason and plot; 

 I know of no reason 

 Why the Gunpowder treason 

 Should ever be forgot! 

 Guy Fawkes and his companions 

 Did the scheme contrive, 

 To blow the King and Parliament 

 All up alive. 

 

Dates for your diary  

• 5th November - Bonfire Night 

• 7th November - Y8 HPV Vax 

• 13th - 17th November -                               

Anti-bullying week  

• 17th November - Non-uniform for  

• 20th December - End of term - Please 

note, we finish at the earlier time of 1pm 

 

Issue 7: 2023-24, 03/11/23 

Hello one and all 

 

Awarded for having his BEST  

EVER week, being a great role 

model and helping Ben settle in. 

    Threescore barrels, laid below, 

    To prove old England’s overthrow. 

    But, by God’s providence, him they catch, 

    With a dark lantern, lighting a match! 

    A stick and a stake 

Holloa, boys! Holloa, boys! Make the 

bells ring! Holloa, boys! Holloa boys! 

God save the King! 

 
Hi! I’m Miss Bennett 

and I am the teacher in 

Otters Class! 

 

These speech bubbles 

are in Miss Bennett’s 

two favourite colours! 

Rolo sometimes visits school.   

My favourite food is homemade 

pizza. I love playing football in    

my spare time.  

I have two dogs                                                            

called Rolo and Pixie.  

I’m her favourite      

animal! 

We welcomed two new pupils to our school community. 

We started the week off with the launch of the next part 

of our Exploration and Discovery topic work.                         

The children took part in six themed activities, organised 

by Miss Rackham, which challenged them to put their 

map reading and survival skills to the test! The activities 

included giving their friend directions, den building, and 

toasting marshmallows. 

13th November  

Odd Sock Day 

Lucas 



Any trusted adult at home or in school. 

We are all here to listen. 

On Monday 13th November, we will all be wearing odd 

socks that reflect our unique personalities! 


